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Attached is a travel request for Rosie McManamon’s Business Professionals of America students.  
This is the National Leadership Conference and competition for the twelve students who have 
qualified for national competition based on their performance at the state level. Glenbrook South has 
competed at the national level for the last eight years -- every year since we have had a BPA chapter. 
It is Educational Travel as defined by the district and has been a positive experience for our BPA 
students.   
 
Students will leave on the morning of Wednesday, May 6, 2009 and will return on the afternoon of 
Sunday, May 10, 2009.  This means the student will miss three days of school.  Students are asked to 
inform their teachers of this trip and plan to make up any missed work.   
 
I support this trip and have included detailed information regarding their itinerary.   
 
Please let me know if you need anything further. 












